
 

July 16, 2016 Weekly Newsletter 
 

We had a wonderful time Saturday night!  We had 20 
visitors from the Birmingham club.  Thanks for coming 
to dance with us. 
 

 
 
Thanks to Kabee 
Johnston for 
greeting at the 
front desk!  
 
 
 
 
 

 



Thanks to 
Sherry and Tom 
Boatright (from 
Birmingham)  
for also helping 
at the front 
desk! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Thanks to Cliff 
Capps for being 
our awesome DJ 
for the night!   

 
 
 
 

 



Split the Kitty  
 

 
 
 
Split the kitty tickets 
were sold by Bonny 
and Don Hicks!  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Split the Kitty 
winner was 

Sharon Franklin.  
She won $119. 

Congrats! 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Member Lottery  
Valerie Riggs would have won  the member lottery in 

the amount of $274.50 .  Next week the member 
lottery amount will be $ 334.50.  

 
Message from Dennis Franklin    

Club President  

Joe Woodie is selling raffle tickets for our next Camp Sunshine 
gift tree. Please consider making a donation. 

Our Christmas Party flyer is now available! 

 

Message from Rena Wood 
Our Dance Class Coordinator Extraordinaire  

 
Ȭ3×ÅÅÔ #ÁÒÏÌÉÎÁ 'ÉÒÌȭ ÌÉÎÅ ÄÁÎÃÅ will be taught July 23rd. 
 
FREE Shag lessons will resume September 3rd.  See you on the 
dance floor! 

 

Our next line dance class will be JULY 23rd 
LINE DANCE WORKSHOP SCHEDULE  

JULY 23rd 

AUGUST 27TH 

 
All classes will begin at 6:00 pm 

 
If you have a specific line dance you would like to learn contact:  

Rena Wood 

renawood@bellsouth.net 

770-469-5422                          

mailto:renawood@bellsouth.net


 
Junior ShagAtlanta Update  
 
From Bob Davis  and Don Hicks : 

 

Thank you for your donations Shag Atl anta for our 
Junior Shag Club!  We so appreciate them!  

 

If you would like to make a donation, make your check out to ShagAtlanta 
ÁÎÄ ÅÁÒÍÁÒË ÆÏÒ Ȱ*ÕÎÉÏÒ 3ÈÁÇȱ ÁÎÄ ÍÁÉÌ ÔÏȡ 

Kathy Stowers, P.O. Box 81821, Conyers, Ga. 30013. 

Don and I are very excited about plans for the Fall, including a 
performance event at the end of the year. ShagAtlanta is the very best 
shag club by far, and we plan to have the very best junior group too . 

 

Upcoming Junior ShagAtlanta Dates  
 
No Junior Shag events will be held during July and August.   
 
Junior Shaggers are encouraged to attend the Junior SOS event in 
Myrtle Beach in July.  

 

 

 
  



 
 

 
 
 

 
Date                  Event 
August 20            Jam Session 
October 29          Halloween Party  
November 12      Jam Session 
December 1-3   Christmas Party  
December 31     .Å× 9ÅÁÒȭÓ %ÖÅ 0ÁÒÔÙ 
 



 



WELCOME DESK VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
7Å ÎÅÅÄ ÙÏÕ ÔÏ ÓÉÇÎ ÕÐ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÂÏÏË ÆÏÒ ÁÎ ÈÏÕÒ ÈÅÒÅ ÏÒ ÔÈÅÒÅȢ  0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÄÏÎȭÔ ÆÏÒÇÅÔ ÔÈÁÔ ÔÈÉÓ 
task is a necessary part of our Saturday nights.  Thank you to the volunteers that have 
helped out on previous Saturdays! And THANK YOU to all who committed to volunteer in 
the future.    
 
Please see Barbara Jones, email her (barjonesey@yahoo.com) or just sign up in the book 
that is kept at the table.  
 

 
Members i n Need 

 
Remember to keep all of those in our club who 
are recovering from illnesses in your thoughts 
and prayers. Cards and emails are appreciated. 
 

¶ Ronnie Walker  

¶ Lib Taylor 
 

¶ Betty Herington 

¶ Roy Herring recovering from back surgery.   

¶ Bob Connell 

¶ Allen Henry  

If anyone knows of a member in need of special thoughts and prayers, please email 
bzhicks@aol.com. 

 
 

mailto:barjonesey@yahoo.com
mailto:bzhicks@aol.com


.Å× 9ÅÁÒȭÓ %ÖÅ (ÏÔÅÌ )ÎÆÏÒÍÁÔÉÏÎ 
Never too early to start planning for our .Å× 9ÅÁÒȭÓ %ÖÅ ÐÁÒÔÙȦ  
If you wish to reserve a hotel room at nearby Hampton Inn, 
please use the following information below: 
 
The special room rate of $69 per night will be available until 

December 16th or until the group block is sold-out, whichever comes first. 

 

Shag Atlanta hotel web page address is: http://hamptoninn.hilton.com/en/hp/groups/personalized/A/ATLPTHX-GA1-
20161230/index.jhtml?WT.mc_id=POG 

Group Name: Shag Atlanta 

Group Code: GA1 

Check-in: 30-DEC-2016 

Check-out: 01-JAN-2017 

Hotel Name: Hampton Inn Atlanta/Peachtree Corners/Norcross 

Hotel Address: 440 Technology Parkway NW 

  Norcross, Georgia  

  30092 

Phone Number: 770-729-0015 

 
Split the Kitty Volunteers Needed  

 

Please help ShagAtlanta by volunteering to sell "Split-the-Kitty" or 50 /50 
raffle tickets on Saturday nights at Nemoe's.  Aside from volunteering to 
serve at the front desk sign-in table, this is another great way for new 
members to meet more members.   You can sign-up on a sheet provided 
at the front desk or call Karen Williford at 770-403-9366. 

 
Fun Monday Tickets  

Club officers are selling Fun Monday tickets for $10.  First 
prize is $7500.  The drawing is September 19 in Myrtle 
Beach.  Portion of the profits donated go to Caring 4 Kids 
through the SOS Charitable Foundation.  You do not have 
to be present to win! 
 

 

http://hamptoninn.hilton.com/en/hp/groups/personalized/A/ATLPTHX-GA1-20161230/index.jhtml?WT.mc_id=POG
http://hamptoninn.hilton.com/en/hp/groups/personalized/A/ATLPTHX-GA1-20161230/index.jhtml?WT.mc_id=POG
http://hamptoninn.hilton.com/en/hp/hotels/index.jhtml?ctyhocn=ATLPTHX


PICTURES FROM SATURDAY NIGHT 
 

 
 
          

  
 
   
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
  



 
  


